HILL AUSTIN AUST

THE UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS AT AUSTIN

Gregory L. Fenves, President 110 Inner Campus Drive, G3400 · Austin, TX 78712-3400 512-471-1232 · president@utexas.edu

August 24, 2015

Dr. William Beckner
Faculty Council Chair
Department of Mathematics
RLM 10.140 Mail Code C1200

Dear Bill:

Thank you for your letter of August 12, 2015, proposing to return the Faculty Educational Benefit legislation to the Faculty Council. On your recommendation I am returning the legislation to the Faculty Council for further study.

If you have any questions, please contact Carol A. Longoria, Assistant Deputy to the President, at 471-1232.

Sincerely,

Gregory L. Fenves

President

GLF: gm

ec: Andrea Gore, Chair Faculty Council 2015-16

Hillary Hart, Secretary, Faculty Council and General Faculty

Faculty Council Executive Committee

Janet Dukerich, Senior Vice Provost for Faculty Affairs

Carol Longoria, Assistant Deputy to the President

Deborah Roberts, Executive Assistant, Office of the General Faculty